
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

	
E‐158/SP‐MP/FY	2020‐21/DA‐53	 	 	 																					Dated:	8th	September	2020	
	

Name	of	the	Connection/Developer	 Name	of	the	Society	 Residents/AOA/RWA	
FUSION	BUILDTECH	PVT.	LTD.	
(FUSION	HOMES)	
PLOT	 NO.‐GH‐05A,SECTOR‐
TECHZONE‐4,		
GREATER	 NOIDA	 (WEST),UTTAR	
PRADESH‐201318	

FUSION	HOMES	
PLOT	 NO.‐GH‐
05A,SECTOR‐TECHZONE‐
4,		
GREATER	 NOIDA	
(WEST),UTTAR	
PRADESH‐201318	

Residents	of	FUSION	HOMES	
PLOT	 NO.‐GH‐05A,SECTOR‐
TECHZONE‐4,		
GREATER	 NOIDA	
(WEST),UTTAR	 PRADESH‐
201318	

Consumer	No.2000129273		
Most	Important	

Dear Sir,                  
	

Subject:	Conversion	of	Existing	Single	Point	Connection	to	Multipoint	Connections		
 

We write in reference to our earlier letter No. E-158/SP-MP/FY 2020-21/FN-2, dated 17-07-
2020, wherein, it was communicated to you that if the RWA / AOA wants to retain the Single Point 
Connection, it should  communicate the same (through majority resolution) to NPCL within 30 
days from the date of the letter; otherwise, it will be considered that your housing society has 
opted for Multi-point Connection and appropriate action will be taken accordingly.   
 
Since, we have not received the majority resolution passed by the RWA /AOA; it is deemed that 
you have opted for multi-point connection. In order to proceed for implementing multipoint 
connection, we need the following documents / information as was informed vide our above-
referred letter dated 17-07-2020. 
 

(a) Detailed Load Calculation of your Society including Common area. 
 

(b) List of Owners / Allottees along with details containing the Name, Flat No., Contact No., 
present sanctioned Load (kW). 

 
(c) Single Line Diagram and Layout Plan of your Society (duly approved by GNIDA), clearly 

indicating therein the location of the Substation, Transformer(s), Cable route, LT Panels, 
Feeder Pillars, Metering Panels etc. along with the NOC from Vidyut Suraksha Nirdeshalay, 
Govt. of Uttar Pradesh. 

 

You are, therefore, once again directed to submit the above documents within 15 days from the 
date of this letter, so that inspection / verification of the installed Electrical Infrastructure vis-à-
vis the same shown in the drawings / documents, yet to be submitted by you, can be done 
immediately in order to provide direct Electricity Connection to the individual residents. Please 
note that the support & Cooperation from AOA / RWA / Builder / Developer is required for 
smooth conversion from Single Point to Multi-Point Individual Connections. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
For	Noida	Power	Company	Ltd.	
 

 
S. Ganguly 
Vice President (Operations)  
 


